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May 14, 2021

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR DISTRICT
APPLICATION FOR 2020-2021 REGULATORY FLEXIBILITY

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that members of the School District of Altoona Board of Education
will hold a public hearing for the District’s 2020-2021 Regulatory Flexibility Application. The
hearing will take place during the regular May Board of Education Meeting, Monday, May 17th
at 6:30 pm. No additional changes for the 2020-2021 school year are being considered.

In accordance with recommendations from health officials and Board action relative to the Covid
pandemic, the Altoona School District Board meetings will restrict physical attendance in order to
maintain physical distance. The public can access the meeting via livestream https://bit.ly/34YRmJ3.
The meeting will be recorded and kept on file at the District Office.

To access the District application, please visit https://tinyurl.com/98538ufx. Electors who wish to

participate in the public hearing may access the meeting link at:

https://cesal0.webex.com/cesal0/].php?MTID=m5203{df44f8a0049bb5406e801b9139f
Monday, May 17, 2021 6:30 pm | 1 hour | (UTC-05:00) Central Time (US & Canada)
Meeting number: 133 542 9168

Password: tTzZYsdX876

Join by phone
+1-415-655-0002 US Toll
Access code: 133 542 9168

If a member of the public requires an accommodation to access the livestream, he or she should contact
Executive Assistant Lisa Boss at least 24 hours in advance of the meeting to request an accommodation.
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